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Happy Holidays to all of our amazing members.  This could be a 
very stressful time of year for some of us.  Mainly me as I donôt 
intentionally put off making my gifts for Christmas it just takes me 
a long time to figure out just what I want to make and then actually 
start doing it.  Please say that I am not the only one!  Anyway we 
will get through this. 

I am so looking forward to our potluck on the 8th.  You all make 
such wonderful dishes and our charities are so appreciative of all 
your efforts to provide them with donations of quilts and such.  

Each and every one of you makes a difference for our guild and I am so proud to be a part of it. 

As your President for the past 2 years it has really been an amazing experience for me and I thank you all for 
making it both fun and memorable.  I feel very confident that our board has the best interest of all our 
members and will do their very best for the greater good. 

I would like to thank all of my board members for an amazing year and without all their help we would not 
have all the programs that you all enjoyed this year.  You know the saying it takes a village, well this is so 
true.  Without those 32 volunteers this year you would not have had the experiences that you did.  They put a 
lot of time and effort in to making this year both fun and exciting for us all. 

I challenge each and every one of you to try and help with the many volunteer positions that we will have in 
this coming year since it is our quilt show year we will be in need of both your time and knowledge to make 
our 2017 Quilt show Awesome. 

All year I have asked our members to share with us where they have been and to take us along.  Well look 
what we have for our final submission Sonia Das and Patti Paschall on a cruise. 

Brandi Kelly- Contreras 

Sonia and Patti in Boston, Bonaire, Curacao, 
Aruba, Cayman Islands, Cozumel, New 

Orleans, Roatan, Belize and Costa Maya.  They 
also went to Puerto Rico and Jamaica. 

http://www.quiltersbythesea.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Quilters-by-the-Sea/323331394381552?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
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December is our annual Pot-luck and charity gifting program.  
There will be a table decorating contest again this year, so 
bring your decorations and make your tables festive (weõll be 
ready for you at 6:15).  If you would like to host one of the 
charity tables please see Randy Miller.  This is a bring 
whatever you like potluck (desserts are OK).  We will also 
have Show and Tell, time permitting.  January we will have 
Patricia Beaver as our speaker.  See the almost perfect quilt 
and hear the amazing story of how this beauty came her 
way.  She will also show several other antique quilts.  Some 
are wonderful and some areé well they fall into the category 
of òwhat was she thinking?ó  Patricia will also share òsecretsó 

on how quilts are judged.  Can you guess the number one problem in quilts?  Helpful information 
for all quilters. 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 

Sandy Carreon 

Date Speaker Speakerôs Topic Speakerôs Website 

December 8, 2016 N/A Annual Holiday Party  

January 12, 2017 Patricia Beaver A Stitch In Time  

February 9, 2017 Sandy Corbin Making Scrappy Quilts Fresh  

Last month we 
received 55 quilts and 
seven pillowcases.  
This brings this yearôs 
total to 425 quilts, 6 
afghans, and 49 
pillowcases; we are 
now at 106 percent of 
our goal of 400.  

Thanks to everyone who has worked on the quilts, we have 
exceeded our goal by 6 percent. 

We will be sorting the quilts on Sunday, December 4, at Jo 
Melisô home at 1:00.  I will send out a blast with the address and 
directions.  Please try to be there, this is a fun event; and many 
hands make light work. 

Please donôt bring any quilts to the December meeting as we 
will be having our holiday party then.  We will have the drawing 
for the grand prize, free quilting from Annette Morales, at the 
January meeting. 

As in past years, you can again bring gifts to our charities:  
New life beginnings, For the child, St. Maryôs Hospital, Long 
Beach V.A., Womanôs shelter of Long Beach, and the Long 
Beach Police SART Unit.  There will be tables for each charity, 
and you can put yours on the table of your choice.  Appropriate 
gifts and gift cards are all welcome.  If you need ideas, let me 
know and I will send out suggestion in a blast. 

Our goal 
this year 
is to 
donate 
400 
quilts.  
We 

currently 
have 
425.  
Thatôs 
106% - 
thank 
you very 
much. 

Randy Miller 

http://www.quiltersbythesea.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Quilters-by-the-Sea/323331394381552?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
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REMEMBER TO . . . 
o Pack your Show & Tell items. 

o Bring a friend. 

o Bring change for the raffle. 

o Bring your projects from previous 
workshops. 

o Bring goodies if it is your turn. 

o Bring your own coffee cup. 

o Return your library books. 

o Wear your name badge. 

o Come early and sign-in. 

o Silence your cell phones. 

o Make a new friend and introduce yourself to 
one of our many new members and guests. 

o HAVE FUN - AND LOTS OF IT!! 

o Clean up your area as you leave. 

o Drive safe. 

December Workshop News 

Our January 14th Workshop will be with Patricia Beaver.  
She will be doing a Landscape Quilt.  She will supply a free 
kit for those who will sign up for this workshop.  If  you sign
-up before December 30 this workshop will be $30.  Starting 
in January, 2017 all workshops will be $35. 

Supply lists are posted on the QBS website so stop by the 
Workshop table and sign up.  Workshops start at 9 and run 

until 4 with a break for lunch around noon. 

Planning Ahead For Our Workshops 

The interesting workshops given by many of  our guest speakers can be a source of  fun and 
inspiration to those who attend.  It is vital to know well in advance if  we have enough people 
signed up to take them.  If  there are not enough signed up 30 days ahead of  a scheduled 
workshop, then it must be cancelled.  Please read the descriptions of  our workshops on the 
website and sign up at the Workshop Table at our General Meetings. 

 

UPCOMING WORKSHOPS 

Sue Lamkey 

Date Teacher Class Link to the Supply List 

December 10, 2016  No Workshop  

January 14, 2017 Patricia Beaver  Supply List 

February 11, 2016 Sandy Corbin A New Twist  

Unless otherwise stated, fees are $30 for members and $40 for non-members (through Dec. 2016).  Our cancellation 
policy is listed on the workshops page on our website.  Workshops take place in room A-110 at the Church unless 

otherwise stated. 

As many of our guild members have allergies, please do not wear perfume/cologne or bring anything scented, such as 
Mary Ellenôs Best Press (unscented is okay), to the workshops.  Your co-operation in making these gatherings a 

pleasure for all is much appreciated. 

http://www.quiltersbythesea.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Quilters-by-the-Sea/323331394381552?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
http://www.quiltersbythesea.com/workshops.html
http://www.quiltersbythesea.com/files/WORKSHOPS/2017Workshops/2017-01-14PatriciaBeaver.pdf
http://www.quiltersbythesea.com/workshops.html
http://www.quiltersbythesea.com/
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See the pictures up close on our 
Facebook Page. 

 
Thanks to all the participants, 
without your beautiful quilts there 
would be no Show & Tell and 
Thank You to Patty Winters, KC 
Wilson, Lois Wilkinson, Paula 
Dudek, & Joyce Allen for handling 
the Quilts and Debi Hanna filling in 

as our Photographer. Rose Aldape &  

Sally Ketler  

Deb Faris 

Black, white, red jelly roll race 
quilt 

Top completed at retreat in 2015. 
UFO for 2016 

Color Wheel-2015 Round Robin 
Participants were: Sally Ketler, 
Susan Huntzinger, Cindy Haaland, 
Maritza Borbon, & Tatia Sheffield. 

Susan Huntzinger 
Round Robin 2015 

Quilted by Annette Morales 

Linda Castle 
Poppies 

Sabrina Ugwu 
Green & White Log Cabin ñCabin 

in the Woodsò 
For my father for Christmas. 

Joyce Allen 
Jelly Roll Quilt 20 strips + 

background 

Nancy Jordan 
Dance of Dragonflies 

Class for Sew Vac in February 

http://www.quiltersbythesea.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Quilters-by-the-Sea/323331394381552?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Quilters-by-the-Sea/323331394381552?ref=aymt_homepage_panel

